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I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 22-0214 introduced by the Council President 
at the request of The Administration (Department of Transportation). 
 
The purpose of this bill is to grant a franchise to the Johns Hopkins Hospital to 
construct, use, and maintain an underground snow melt system, subject to certain terms, 
conditions, and reservations, and providing for a special effective date.  
 
The Parking Authority of Baltimore City (PABC) has reviewed the proposed legislation. 
The legislation, which applies to the sidewalk on the south side of the 1700 block of E. 
Monument Street, does not reference parking and PABC does not administer any on-
street parking programs at the location of the proposed snow melt system. The request 
would not negatively impact parking.    
 
Based on the comments above, the PABC does not oppose the passage of City Council 
Bill 22-0214.      
  

 


